

ST. JOHANNES COLLEGE

(CATHOLIC SCHOOL)

天主教聖若望英文書院

Kindergarten Section 2020 - 2021

25th September 2020

No.018

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Re: Mid-Autumn Festival Party

To celebrate the Mid-Autumn Festival on 30th September, 2020 (Wednesday), students are encouraged to bring in their own lanterns to school on or before the aforementioned date. All lanterns will be returned at the end of the school day. Children are not required to wear their school uniforms on this day.

Should you have any questions, please contact us at 2865-6700 (3 Flint Road) / 2336-2926 (109 Waterloo Road) during school office hours. Students will return back to school on 5th October, 2020 (Monday).

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Principal

KINDERGARTEN

KINDERGARTEN & INTL. PRE-NURSERY

PRIMARY

3 Flint Road, Kowloon Tong, Hong Kong T (852) 2865-6700 **F** (852) 2865-6682 **E** kg@st-johannes.edu.hk **W** st-johannes.edu.hk

109 Waterloo Road, Kowloon Tong, Hong Kong T (852) 2337-6969 **F** (852) 2337-9500

E kg@st-johannes.edu.hk **W** st-johannes.edu.hk

143 Waterloo Road, Kowloon Tong, Hong Kong T (852) 2336-2933 **F** (852) 2336-2097

E pri@st-johannes.edu.hk

W st-johannes.edu.hk